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November 1, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Village Resident: 
 
The Village of Howard City would like to invite you to join in our first residential Decorating Contest. It is our 
hope to make this year’s Annual Tree Lighting event bigger and better by showcasing our Village and to bring 
joy, love and hope to our community.  
 
Please keep reading to find out how you can participate and showcase your home and holiday spirit! May the 
competition begin! 
 

 
 
The decorating contest winner will receive a gift basket sponsored by local businesses!  If you would 
like to participate in our decorating contest, please fill out the form below and return to the Village 
Office by Monday, November 28, so we can ensure your home is part of the judging! Judging of the 
displays will be between Monday, November 28, through Friday, December 2, with the winners 
announced at the tree lighting ceremony on Saturday, December 3, at 6:00 pm. 

 
 
 

VILLAGE OF HOWARD CITY - Holiday Decorating Contest Entry Form 
 

 
Name 

 

 
Address 

 

 
Contact Phone Number 

 

 
 
 
 
Please contact the Village Office at 231-937-4311 if you have any questions. We are excited to see the 
Holiday Spirit come to the Village! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Village of Howard City 
Parks and Recreation Committee 


